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A one day National Workshop on “Anti-Plagiarism in Research” was organised at Integral 

University Lucknow on 3rd August 2019 by Human Resource Development Center (HRDC) in 

joint collaboration with the Faculty of Education and Intellectual Property Rights Management 

Cell. 

Mr. Vinod Kumar Kanvaria, Assistant Professor, Department of Education, Delhi University 

was the Resource Person. 

The anchoring of the Programme was done by Dr Asma Farooqui, Associate Professor, 

Department of Commerce and Business Management. 

The Programme started with the Welcome speech given by Dr. A.K. Lodi, Head, Department of 

Education, Integral University followed by the enlightening lecture by Mr. Vinod Kumar 

Kanvaria. 

Total 333 Participants attended the workshop 288 Participants were from different colleges and 

universities of Lucknow and 45 Participants were from universities outside Lucknow like 

A.M.U, B.H.U, Kanpur University, Bundelkhand University, M.J.P Rohilkhand University, 

Bhupendra Narayan Mandel University (Bihar) etc. 

The Resource Person Mr. Vinod Kumar Kanvaria discussed the importance of Academic 

Writing for Professional Growth. He further explained Plagiarism in Research Writing as 

academic misconduct or academic fraud. He explained the Gazette prescribed by UGC for 

keeping a check on Plagiarism. He also explained common misconceptions about Plagiarism, 

How to avoid Plagiarism, Citation and Referencing, Framework for Research Paper, Plagiarism’s 

software etc. 

 After a short tea break, the second phase of workshop started with interactive sessions and hands 

on experience with the free Plagiarism’s software available on internet.  

This was very useful motivating, informative and interactive session where everyone gained a lot 

of information and enhanced their knowledge. 



After the second session Dean, Education, Prof T. Usmani thanked the Resource Person Mr. 

Vinod Kumar Kanvaria and as a token of remembrance, a Memento was presented to him by 

the Dean and Head of the Department of Education followed by Group Photograph. 

 

 



 

  



 

 
 

 


